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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Researchers study hands-on gardening's role in preventing preschool obesity
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Muntazar Monsur, an assistant professor in the Department of Landscape Architecture, is the lead investigator on a project that hopes to illustrate how hands-on gardening in the preschool setting can result in a healthier lifestyle for children and into adulthood, combining the exercise from gardening with the ability to eat healthy fruits and vegetables grown as a result of the gardening.

  
IN OTHER NEWS

CASNR bovine infectious disease expert to play key role in new collaboration
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Vinicius Machado, an assistant professor in the Department of Veterinary Sciences, is part of the new Texas Tech Zoonotic & Infectious Diseases Research Center. His focus has been on helping dairy farmers safely and effectively optimize the use of antimicrobial drugs to treat and prevent infectious diseases in dairy cattle, specifically metritis, mastitis and bovine respiratory disease.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 

LATEST ON THE VIRUS

CASNR Guide to the Pandemic
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As local, national and global health recommendations shift to reduce the spread of the virus, CASNR continues to take steps that will help protect our community. Visit the university's new Texas Tech Commitment page and the TTU COVID-19 page for information on updates and prevention guidelines. Separately, CASNR experts – AAEC’s Darren Hudson, AFS’s Dale Woerner, LA’s Muntazar Monsur and PSS’s Joey Young – are stepping up to answer crucial questions surrounding COVID-19 and agriculture.
UPCOMING 

Summer Commencement

       (Virtual Program)

       Saturday, Aug. 8, 2020

CASNR Faculty Retreat

       Friday, Aug. 21, 2020

Fall Semester – First Class Day

       Monday, Aug. 24, 2020


	

	
	A team of scientists from CASNR’s Institute of Genomics for Crop Abiotic Stress Tolerance and Nanjing Agricultural University's State Key Laboratory of Crop Genetics and Germplasm Enhancement have made a discovery that could lead to groundbreaking agricultural practices that allow for a reduction in the amount of nitrogen fertilizer required for crop production, which will help reduce production costs and benefit the environment by reducing agrochemical use. "In our study, we showed the nitrate transporter is contained in many plant species and that it is activated by the mycorrhizal association in maize, sorghum and several other plant species," said Luis Herrera-Estrella, the President's Distinguished Professor of Plant Genomics and director of IGCAST. "Based on our data, we propose that nitrate transport takes place in many if not most plant species, and that the protein plays a key role in the process."  >> more
Hyper-vigilant; Health, safety top priorities for CASNR students this fall
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As CASNR phases in its reopening plan in advance of a fall semester, there is one question students may have: How will their campus-life experience at Texas Tech this year compare to the pre-pandemic experience? "We are looking forward to bringing classes back to campus in the fall so that students can experience the hands-on learning that CASNR is known for," said CASNR Dean William Brown.

AFS’s Brad Johnson garners national AMSA Distinguished Research Award
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An internationally-recognized animal science researcher with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences has been presented the American Meat Science Association's 2020 Distinguished Research Award. Brad Johnson, Texas Tech University's Gordon W. Davis Regent's Chair in Meat and Muscle Biology, will receive the honor in August during the virtual AMSA 73rd Reciprocal Meat Conference awards presentation. 

PSS In Press: Water-saving alternative forage crops for Texas livestock
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A new agricultural scientific study that included team members from CASNR’s Department of Plant and Soil Science was spotlighted in the SCIENMAG (Science Magazine) this month. The title of the study, published in the national research journal Crop Science, is "Effect of deficit irrigation on physiology and forage yield of forage sorghum, pearl millet, and corn."

Longtime CASNR professor honored with 2020 Ally of the Year Award
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David Doerfert, a professor of agricultural education and communications and associate dean of the Texas Tech Graduate School, has been presented with a '2020 Ted Jim Dotts Jr. and Betty Shewbert Dotts Ally of the Year Award,' report officials with the university's Office of LGBTQIA Education & Engagement. LGBTQIA is short for the lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, queer, intersex and asexual community.

In Profile: AFS senior takes family tradition, agriculture know-how into dietary field
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Emma Mortensen, a senior in the Department of Animal & Food Science, has plans to become a registered dietician to connect food producers and consumers. A recipient of the university's Student Academic Leadership Awards, the Colorado native feels blessed for the experience and opportunity she has received through CASNR’s meat science program. “Texas Tech has truly become my second home,” Mortensen said.
CASNR graduate students part of USCF’s ‘2020 Chess College of the Year’ team
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Last month, Texas Tech was named the '2020 Chess College of the Year,' a top national collegiate honor presented by the U.S. Chess Federation. Ticking off the academic interests of the team's standout members, you will see engineering, mathematics, computer science, finance and physics. But you'll also find two international champions from CASNR – AAEC’s Andrii Baryshpolets and PSS’s Iryna Andrenko.

AEC's Meyers receives 2021 Australia-based Fulbright Scholar Award
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Courtney Meyers, a professor within the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, has received a Fulbright Scholar Award funded by the Australia-based Regional Universities Network and the Australian-American Fulbright Commission. Meyers' project, "Exploring Agricultural Communications in Australia," will be based at Charles Sturt University in Wagga Wagga, Australia, starting in January 2021. 

AAEC’s Ryan Williams joins Texas Tech School of Veterinary Medicine
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Ryan Williams, an associate professor with the Department of Agricultural & Applied Economics, has joined Tech’s new School of Veterinary Medicine in Amarillo as an associate professor of economics and public policy, effective June 1. “I am dedicated to ensuring that, as the school grows, we remain committed to a culture that prioritizes the success of our students and their commitment to community,” Williams said.

Fall academic instruction to include mix of hybrid, face-to-face instruction
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When students come back in the fall, not only will their living situations and on-campus experiences be different, so will the way they learn and attend classes. CASNR is dedicated to maintaining social distancing, deeply sanitizing campus facilities and ensuring student safety as much as possible. That includes making changes in the classroom, and specific requirements related to wearing a mask or face covering. 
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